

3, Connal Road, Off Herbert Macaulay way, Yaba, Lagos. +23412918563,+2349057190953,+2348145027214

Newsletter

www.bloominggreensschool.com

Blooming Greens welcome back our charming children after a restful half-term. The weeks ahead are all set out for a busy run up to the end of term programme, with end of year examinations, graduation assembly and a cocktail of exhilarating fiesta performances by the children.

Parents should kindly capture the latest update and changes to the academic school calendar based on; the two day holiday of Eid el Fitri celebration for 26th and 27th of June. The modification of dates will ensure, children do not miss out on crucial Learning areas of the curriculum.

The School will now close on the **6th of July** presenting a befitting and grand graduation celebration of our budding Nursery 2 children, who will be moving up to the **big** Key stage in September; all grown up!!

The graduation Fiesta will exhibit exciting presentation of prizes, followed up by a range of fun well rehearsed performances.

On Friday the **7th of July**, parents conference will hold in the school auditorium, providing a key forum as well as an opportunity for parents to meet with the new class teachers for next academic session.

In light of the calendar change, Summer school has now moved forward to start on Wednesday **12th of July** and still run till the **11th of August**.

The Summer school guarantees a month of Learning and fun activities at Blooming Greens; inadvertently, payment avails spaces, which are now filling up fast...

The Summer School activity time table has been well tailored to ensure quality delivery of core subjects and excellent hands on learning with hours of activity.

Blooming Greens is re-emphasising that, parents ensure adequate and appropriate outfits are provided for the varied club activities. For this term certain unpredictable weather conditions may affect swimming.

Swimwear - goggles and towels to participate in the lesson.

Karate-proper outfits ensuring grip skills can be taught properly.

Ballet- proper footwear, tights and tutu skirts.

Once again, parents should make available suitable club gear, to avoid disappointment of participation.

Parents should continue to keep the school updated regarding any changes, concerns or information regarding the position of the child. This will guarantee appropriate response from the school.

Kindly continue to work with the children encouraging a reading culture.



Mags Saba Head Teacher

Word of the Week
'Incredible'



New Dates: Jul 12th - Aug 11th



End of Year GRADUATION



Keep the reading fire burning



Budding Artists



Keeping fit



E

p

0

a

e

e

a

n

n

g

Swimming Skills



Fun Learning



SUSAN House = 291

KINGS House = 186